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To whom it may concern 

 

 

 
  

Value Added Tax - VAT 
 
 

Greenland is not a part of the VAT agreement of the EU, which is why a Greenlandic 

business or company is not required to register for the VAT when operating in  

Greenland. 

 

 
 
Sale to a citizen, business or company with residence in Greenland, should be  
considered as a sale out of EU -  it should be considered a sale with VAT exemption or 
VAT refund.  

  

 

 

For further information please contact the Tax Agency 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Tax Agency 

P. O. box 1605, 3900 Nuuk  
Phone:   +299 34 50 00  
Website:  www.int.aka.gl 
E-mail:   tax@nanoq.gl 
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